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Ugly Bugs Nick Arnold 2014-06-01 HORRIBLE SCIENCE: UGLY
BUGS lifts up the stone on the creepy-crawly world of
insects. You don't have to go very far to find them.
Pick up any stone, look into any corner, and a hideous
creepy-crawly thing is bound to squirm out! Huge hairy
spiders! Wriggly centipedes! Slimy slugs and snails!
Most frail folk will scream and run away. But if you're
brave enough to look closer, then it’s time to discover
what slugs do with their slime, why flies throw up on
your tea, how insects drink your blood and how a praying
mantis bites its victim’s head off!
Less is More Jason Hickel 2020-08-13 'A powerfully
disruptive book for disrupted times ... If you're
looking for transformative ideas, this book is for you.'
KATE RAWORTH, economist and author of Doughnut Economics
A Financial Times Book of the Year
______________________________________ Our planet is in
trouble. But how can we reverse the current crisis and
create a sustainable future? The answer is: DEGROWTH.
Less is More is the wake-up call we need. By shining a
light on ecological breakdown and the system that's
causing it, Hickel shows how we can bring our economy
back into balance with the living world and build a
thriving society for all. This is our chance to change
course, but we must act now.
______________________________________ 'A masterpiece...
Less is More covers centuries and continents, spans
academic disciplines, and connects contemporary and
ancient events in a way which cannot be put down until
it's finished.' DANNY DORLING, Professor of Geography,
University of Oxford 'Jason is able to personalise the
global and swarm the mind in the way that insects used
to in abundance but soon shan't unless we are able to
heed his beautifully rendered warning.' RUSSELL BRAND
'Jason Hickel shows that recovering the commons and
decolonizing nature, cultures, and humanity are
necessary conditions for hope of a common future in our
common home.' VANDANA SHIVA, author of Making Peace With
the Earth 'This is a book we have all been waiting for.
Jason Hickel dispels ecomodernist fantasies of "green
growth". Only degrowth can avoid climate breakdown. The
facts are indisputable and they are in this book.'
GIORGIS KALLIS, author of Degrowth 'Capitalism has
robbed us of our ability to even imagine something
different; Less is More gives us the ability to not only
dream of another world, but also the tools by which we
can make that vision real.' ASAD REHMAN, director of War
on Want 'One of the most important books I have read ...
does something extremely rare: it outlines a clear path
to a sustainable future for all.' RAOUL MARTINEZ, author
of Creating Freedom 'Jason Hickel takes us on a profound
journey through the last 500 years of capitalism and
into the current crisis of ecological collapse. Less is
More is required reading for anyone interested in what
it means to live in the Anthropocene, and what we can do
about it.' ALNOOR LADHA, co-founder of The Rules
'Excellent analysis...This book explores not only the
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systemic flaws but the deeply cultural beliefs that need
to be uprooted and replaced.' ADELE WALTON
Painful Poison Nick Arnold 2009-03-01 Discover how can
you turn your brother into a zombie slave and why you
are breathing poison right now! With a fantastic new
cover look and extra horrible bits at the back of the
book, this best-selling title is sure to be a huge hit
with a new generation of Horrible Science readers.
Horrible Science: Vicious Veg Nick Arnold 1998-11 If you
think you can stomach the sick side of science, read on
as we dig up the dirt on the world of plants. Find out
when a fruit is really a vegetable, how plants keep us
from suffocating and what stops trees from falling over.
The book includes fact files, quirky quizzes and teacher
tests.
Ireland Terry Deary 2009 Readers can discover all the
foul facts about Ireland, including why wax models were
captured and made Prisoners of War, which warriors went
to battle naked, and how to make yourself invisible.
With a bold, accessible new look and a heap of extrahorrible bits, these bestselling titles are sure to be a
huge hit with yet another generation of Terry Deary
fans.
Warriors Terry Deary 2007-01-01 Terry Deary tells the
terrible truth about fighting men from around the world,
including Roman soldiers, Greek soldiers, Vikings,
Samurai and native American warriors.
Frightening Light Nick Arnold 1999 What stops your
eyeballs from falling out? Why can dead bodies make
ghostly glowing lights? How can a laser beam sizzle
human flesh? This title answers these questions.
Dogology Stefan Gates 2021-11-11 Dogology explores the
bizarre and very funny world of canine science. Vital
questions answered include: Why do dogs fart (but cats
don’t)? Do dogs feel guilt, love, happiness or jealousy?
What does it mean when a dog wags its tail more to the
right or the left? Why do dogs poo with their bodies
aligned north-to-south? Do dogs dream? If so, what
about? How do dogs smell epilepsy, cancer and human
sadness? How many hairs are there on your dog? What does
your dog hear when you talk? Packed with fascinating
facts, quirky scientific revelations and weird stories
about our furry friends, Dogology offers a secret
glimpse inside the canine body and mind.
Space, Stars and Slimy Aliens Nick Arnold 2018-03
HORRIBLE SCIENCE: SPACE, STARS AND SLIMY ALIENS is a
bursting space-hopping book of stunning science. Zoom to
the stars with Oddblob the alien, and take part in a
spacewalk that's out of this world and learn what the
moon smells like. Find out all the horrible facts about
space like which astronomers killed people and why space
makes your guts explode! Zoom around the planets, learn
which galaxies eat each other, and see if you can spot a
little green man while you're there!
Shocking Electricity Nick Arnold 2018-03 Horrible
Science: Shocking Electricity is packed with sizzling
zap-filled facts to electrify every reader. Children can
find out about the scientist who gave electric shocks to
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his eyeballs, that lightning can strike you with heat
five times hotter than the sun and much more besides!
Killer Energy Nick Arnold 2014 In 'Killer Energy'
readers discover why space loos spray out frozen pee and
'Shocking Electricity' exposes how Hammerhead sharks use
electricity to track its victims. These two titles
contain fantastic fact files and quirky quizzes, teacher
tests and crazy cartoons.
The Song of Kahunsha Anosh Irani 2011-12-15 Ten-year-old
Chamdi has rarely ventured outside his orphanage and
entertains a fantasy of what Bombay is like beyond its
garden walls – a paradise he calls Kahunsha, “the city
of no sadness.” He runs away to search for his long-lost
father and finds himself thrust into chaos. Moving,
poignant, and wonderfully rich in the sights and sounds
of Bombay, this novel is the story of Chamdi's struggle
for survival on the city's dangerous streets.
The Wrong Side of the Bed Lisa Bakos 2016-03-08 When you
wake up on the wrong side of the bed, there’s just no
getting around it: The porcupine under the covers will
insist on snuggling (oww); penguins will make bubbles in
your bath (eww); and a crocodile will probably need to
borrow your toothbrush (no, thanks). It’s just going to
be that sort of day. Unless, that is, you decide to do
something about it. A whimsical assortment of havocwreaking critters is here to inspire Lucy—and readers—to
turn their all-wrong days into all-right ones.
Blood, Bones and Body Bits Nick Arnold 2014-04-01
HORRIBLE SCIENCE: BLOOD, BONES AND BODY BITS is a bonechilling book of bodies to make kids squeal! Peek inside
to discover all the squishy secrets of your body —
including the nasty bits nobody wants to tell you! Find
out what happens when a boil bursts. See what lives in
your eyelashes. Gulp at the workings of your disgusting
digestion. And discover why corpses need haircuts even
after they're dead. This book of squishy, squelchy and
amazing things lets children get the inside story on
their insides — if they dare!
The Horrible Science of Everything Nick Arnold
2017-02-02 Taking a journey from the very small, to the
very big, readers are taken on a tour of everything in
science from the smallest thing ever to the horribly
huge universe. And it's all in full colour and in new
flexi-bound paperback format!
In the Danger Zone Stefan Gates 2008-09-04 Award-winning
food writer Stefan Gates has travelled the world to
investigate how people cook, eat and survive in extreme
conditions for the acclaimed BBC television series
Cooking in the Danger Zone. He drank radioactive wine
with babushkas in Chernobyl, ate fat-tailed sheep with
Taliban warlords in Afghanistan, yak's penis with
Chinese Communists, civet cat with the Karen rebels deep
in the Burmese jungle and rotting walrus with the Inuit
of the Canadian Arctic. In this book Stefan takes us on
an extraordinary personal journey as he tries to
understand a world in crisis, and meets people caught up
in war, poverty and environmental disasters. This
behind-the-scenes account is hugely entertaining and
thought provoking, blending war and food, ethics and
emotions, comedy and tragedy.
Disgusting Digestion Nick Arnold 2014-01-02 HORRIBLE
SCIENCE: DISGUSTING DIGESTION is full of the stinkiest,
smelliest, most gooey and revolting facts about the
human digestive system. Readers can not only find out
exactly what goes on inside their stomachs when they
eat, but also: which people used to eat their dead
relatives, how food can painfully poison you, what
mysterious minerals are found in school dinners and the
sickening science of spew. Redesigned in a bold, funky
new look for the next generation of HORRIBLE SCIENCE
fans.
Science You Can Eat Stefan Gates 2019-06-06 Discover the
seriously impressive science that goes on every time you
cook or eat. This children's book explores the science
of food by asking questions you're hungry to know the
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answers to, and putting them to the test through fun
experiments. Science You Can Eat will transform your
kitchen into a lab through fun food experiments. Cooking
is chemistry, and the fun science experiments - such as
tricking your taste buds, making slime taste delicious,
and investigating some of the strangest flavours around
will prove it. This exciting kid's book tackles all the
tasty science questions you have about food, plus plenty
more that you hadn't thought of! Once you understand
science, you understand food, so find out why popcorn go
"pop" as you test it out for yourself, explore how taste
is affected by smell, then discover whether eating
insects is the future of food. Examining interesting
ingredients and exciting eating, as well as peeking into
the future of food, Science You Can Eat helps you
understand what's happening with our food and why. Each
page is guaranteed to leave you hungry for more.
The Devil's Dictionary (or The Cynic's Wordbook:
Unabridged with all the Definitions) Ambrose Bierce
2013-08-20 This carefully crafted ebook: "The Devil's
Dictionary (or The Cynic's Wordbook: Unabridged with all
the Definitions)" is formatted for your eReader with a
functional and detailed table of contents. The book is a
classic satire in the form of a dictionary on which
Bierce worked for decades. It was originally published
in 1906 as The Cynic's Word Book before being retitled
in 1911. A number of the definitions are accompanied by
satiric verses, many of which are signed with comic
pseudonyms. It offers reinterpretations of terms in the
English language which lampoon cant and political
double-talk as well as other aspects of human
foolishness and frailty. The definitions provide
satirical, witty and often politically pointed
representations of the words that is seeks to "define".
The Devil's Dictionary has inspired many imitations both
in its day and more recently. Ambrose Gwinnett Bierce
(1842 – 1914?) was an American satirist, critic, poet,
editor and journalist. Bierce became a prolific author
of short stories often humorous and sometimes bitter or
macabre. His dark, sardonic views and vehemence as a
critic earned him the nickname, "Bitter Bierce".
Horrible Science: Evil Inventions Nick Arnold 2014-05-01
Evil Inventions is full of the most gruesome gadgets and
murderous machines ever created. Discover why someone
invented the bottom-stabbing bike saddle and why you
would need a toilet snorkel! Redesigned in a bold, funky
new look for the next generation of Horrible Science
fans.
Horrible Science: Fatal Forces Nick Arnold 2014-05-01
Fatal Forces is packed with the most amazing things
about physics. Readers can find out how gravity can make
them lose their heads, how they can get walloped by a
lamppost, what can make fillings explode and how to
reach terminal velocity. Eeek! Redesigned in a bold,
funky new look for the next generation of HORRIBLE
SCIENCE fans.
Dinosaur Roar! Paul Stickland 2005-01-01 "Dinosaur
sweet, dinosaur grumpy. Dinosaur spiky and dinosaur
lumpy." Dinosaurs of every size shape, colour and
personality thunder through the pages of this fun-filled
book of opposites. Whether short or long, ferocious or
friendly, there's a dinosaur here to captivate everyone.
The infectious rhythm of the bold rhyming text will have
every child ROARING for more.
We're Going to the Doctor 2019-04-04 The Big Steps
series is designed to help young children deal with new
experiences in their lives. In We're Going to the
Doctor, Billy and Nell go for a check-up and have an
injection. This novelty book with a sweet story has fun
flaps to lift and mechanisms to move as well as
practical tips for parents and carers on each page,
endorsed by leading Early Years Consultant, Dr Amanda
Gummer.With delightful illustrations by Marion Cocklico,
We're Going to the Doctor is the perfect book for
sharing and reassuring little people.For more toddler
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tips, read We're Having A Baby, I'm Not Sleepy, No More
Nappies, I'm Starting Nursery and Can You Say Please?
Horrible Science: Ugly Bugs Nick Arnold 2014-01-09
HORRIBLE SCIENCE: UGLY BUGS lifts up the stone on the
creepy-crawly world of insects. If you're brave enough
to look, discover what slugs do with their slime, why
flies throw up on your tea and how a preying mantis
bites its victim's head off! Redesigned in a bold, funky
new look for the next generation of HORRIBLE SCIENCE
fans.
Stefan Gates on E Numbers Stefan Gates 2010-04-05
'Stefan Gates on E Numbers' is a myth-busting
celebration of 'E's--the additives and preservatives
that make up Britain's most feared ingredients. Most of
the food we eat has them yet we are hugely suspicious of
them and believe that they cause everything from twitchy
eyelids to colon cancer. In this book Stefan discusses
just how bad our food would taste, how wrong it would
look and how potentially lethal it would be if we didn't
have E numbers. You may not realize that many of the
finest foods on the planet (including caviar, fine hams
and wines) rely on E's. And if you think nature is good
and Es are bad, you'd be wrong: the natural world is
awash with dangerous toxins (apples contain cyanide,
potatoes contain toxic solanine), yet E number
substances make up 99.99% of every breath you take.
Stefan analyzes all 319 Es approved for use in food and
also talks about labelling issues (how to understand
them), how much you can safely eat and what, if
anything, is wrong with cheap food. He also investigates
the scare stories, allergies and potential downsides of
the multi-billion pound food industry. If you don't like
Es you don't have to eat them but you should make that
choice based on facs not fear. Without E numbers we
would not have supermarkets. Without this book you
cannot make an informed decision about what you are
buying and eating.
Bulging Box of Books Nick Arnold 2009-08-16 Twenty
titles from the best-selling series, presented in a
bulging boxed set. Features all the best-selling
Horrible Science titles from A to Z ... well, from
Blood, Bones and Body Bits to Vicious Veg.
Deadly Diseases (Set) 2021-12-15 Throughout human
history, people have been battling illnesses. Smallpox
spread through cities in ancient times. The bubonic
plague in the Middle Ages killed millions around the
world. The COVID-19 pandemic disrupted life across the
globe in 2020. At the same time, tragic events like
these have led to amazing improvements in medicine.
Deadly Diseases helps readers examine the history of
these diseases and the science behind how they work. It
also explores treatments and vaccines that have saved
countless lives. Aligned to Common Core Standards and
correlated to state standards. Core Library is an
imprint of Abdo Publishing, a division of ABDO.
Horrible Histories: Angry Aztecs Terry Deary 2015-04-02
Discover all the foul facts about the Angry Aztecs,
including why the Aztecs liked to eat scum, when the
world is going to end and their horrible habit of
drinking live toads in wine. With a bold, accessible new
look and revised by the author, these bestselling titles
are sure to be a huge hit with yet another generation of
Terry Deary fans.
The Ladybird Code Caroline Juskus 2007 Fabaroony Minnie
Piper is back - and this time she's on the trail of a
spottily-secret code. Join Minnie as she sets off on a
mysterious trail leading to the perfect birthday
surprise.
The Fearsome Fight for Flight Nick Arnold 2004 Science
with the squishy bits left in! 'The Fearsome Fight for
Flight' will send you sky-high! Are you in a flap to
discover who put a parachute on a puppy? Why scientists
fire dead birds from cannon? What happened to the
world's first flying sheep? If you think you can stomach
the sick side of science, then read on as we go plane
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crazy. Laugh at some seriously silly flying stunts, find
out which scientist was blown up in a balloon, and learn
how to build a world-beating plane. With fantastic fact
files, quirky quizzes and crazy cartoons 'The Fearsome
Fight for Flight' is a real high-flier! Science has
never been so horrible!
Plot 29: a Love Affair with Land Allan Jenkins 2017-03
Plot 29 is on a London allotment site where people come
together to grow. It's just that sometimes what Allan
Jenkins grows there, along with marigolds and sorrel, is
solace.
Vicious Veg Nick Arnold 2008 How do plants suck out the
insides of dead insects? Which fungi can make your toes
drop off? Why do stinging nettles like skeletons? Read
Vicious Veg and find out!
Horrible Science: Bulging Brains Nick Arnold 2014-05-01
Bulging Brains is full of the most squishing, gooey and
stinky facts about the human brain! It looks like a huge
grey bogey or something you'd step in by mistake - but
your incredible brain holds all your knowledge, dreams
and feelings. Redesigned in a bold, funky new look for
the next generation of HORRIBLE SCIENCE fans.
The Omnivore's Dilemma Michael Pollan 2006-04-11
"Outstanding . . . a wide-ranging invitation to think
through the moral ramifications of our eating habits."
—The New Yorker One of the New York Times Book Review's
Ten Best Books of the Year and Winner of the James Beard
Award Author of How to Change Your Mind and the #1 New
York Times Bestseller In Defense of Food and Food Rules
What should we have for dinner? Ten years ago, Michael
Pollan confronted us with this seemingly simple question
and, with The Omnivore’s Dilemma, his brilliant and eyeopening exploration of our food choices, demonstrated
that how we answer it today may determine not only our
health but our survival as a species. In the years
since, Pollan’s revolutionary examination has changed
the way Americans think about food. Bringing wide
attention to the little-known but vitally important
dimensions of food and agriculture in America, Pollan
launched a national conversation about what we eat and
the profound consequences that even the simplest
everyday food choices have on both ourselves and the
natural world. Ten years later, The Omnivore’s Dilemma
continues to transform the way Americans think about the
politics, perils, and pleasures of eating.
Nasty Nature Nick Arnold 2014-06-01 All the animals in
HORRIBLE SCIENCE: NASTY NATURE are the deadliest, most
disgusting and nastiest things that nature has to offer!
So only read on if you’re ready to find out: how vampire
bats slurp blood, what a singing gorilla sounds like,
how to dodge a man-eating tiger and which Japanese fish
dish can kill you.
Bloomin' Rainforests Anita Ganeri 2019-08 CELEBRATING 20
YEARS OF HORRIBLE GEOGRAPHY! Discover where in the world
you can hide from vicious vampire bats, spot spiders the
size of dinner platesand peer down the tallest trees in
the planet. Are you ready to explore the world's
jungliest jungles and climb their tallest trees, smell
their stinkiest plants and meet their hairiest insects?
With a brand-new cover design, format and inside look
for 2019, it's geography with even more gritty bits left
in!
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2010-07-15 The
international bestseller about life, the universe and
everything. When 14-year-old Sophie encounters a
mysterious mentor who introduces her to philosophy,
mysteries deepen in her own life. Why does she keep
getting postcards addressed to another girl? Who is the
other girl? And who, for that matter, is Sophie herself?
To solve the riddle, she uses her new knowledge of
philosophy, but the truth is far stranger than she could
have imagined. A phenomenal worldwide bestseller,
SOPHIE'S WORLD sets out to draw teenagers into the world
of Socrates, Descartes, Spinoza, Hegel and all the great
philosophers. A brilliantly original and fascinating
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story with many twists and turns, it raises profound
questions about the meaning of life and the origin of
the universe.
Measly Medicine Nick Arnold 2006 A romp through the
history of healthcare, this title includes chapters on
ancient medicine - Stone Age trepanning, Chinese
medicine, Romans, Greeks. It covers such topics as the
dodgy diagnostics of the Middle Ages; the bloody
operations before anaesthetics and hygiene were
implemented; Florence Nightingale's nursing revolution
and more.
Breaking the Vicious Cycle Elaine Gloria Gottschall
2016-09-05
What We Don't Talk About When We Talk About Fat Aubrey
Gordon 2020-11-17 From the creator of Your Fat Friend
and co-host of the Maintenance Phase podcast, an
explosive indictment of the systemic and cultural bias
facing plus-size people. Anti-fatness is everywhere. In
What We Don’t Talk About When We Talk About Fat, Aubrey
Gordon unearths the cultural attitudes and social
systems that have led to people being denied basic needs
because they are fat and calls for social justice
movements to be inclusive of plus-sized people’s
experiences. Unlike the recent wave of memoirs and quasi
self-help books that encourage readers to love and
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accept themselves, Gordon pushes the discussion further
towards authentic fat activism, which includes ending
legal weight discrimination, giving equal access to
health care for large people, increased access to public
spaces, and ending anti-fat violence. As she argues, “I
did not come to body positivity for self-esteem. I came
to it for social justice.” By sharing her experiences as
well as those of others—from smaller fat to very fat
people—she concludes that to be fat in our society is to
be seen as an undeniable failure, unlovable,
unforgivable, and morally condemnable. Fatness is an
open invitation for others to express disgust, fear, and
insidious concern. To be fat is to be denied humanity
and empathy. Studies show that fat survivors of sexual
assault are less likely to be believed and less likely
than their thin counterparts to report various crimes;
27% of very fat women and 13% of very fat men attempt
suicide; over 50% of doctors describe their fat patients
as “awkward, unattractive, ugly and noncompliant”; and
in 48 states, it’s legal—even routine—to deny employment
because of an applicant’s size. Advancing fat justice
and changing prejudicial structures and attitudes will
require work from all people. What We Don’t Talk About
When We Talk About Fat is a crucial tool to create a
tectonic shift in the way we see, talk about, and treat
our bodies, fat and thin alike.
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